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grateful to the Windgate Foundation for choosing to invest 
in the future of our students. The Foundation’s vision and 
contribution have enabled KSU to develop the Windgate 
Foundation Artist in Residence Program. This program is 
instrumental to give our students the unique experience of 
working with visiting professional artists in their field of study, 
helping them grow as industry leaders. 

New York-based artist Anthony Goicolea utilizes a variety of 
media--including painting, photography, sculpture and video 
installation--in the creation of his compelling and, many times,  
foreboding visual narratives. He taught School of Art and Design 
students in the classrooms from Feb. 21 to March 4, and again 
from April 4 to April 15. He also presented a public lecture at the 
Bernard A. Zuckerman Museum of Art on Feb. 24 at the Ruth 
Zuckerman Pavilion. 

Goicolea discussed his work in these varied mediums––and the 
principal ideas and explorations addressed in his work––which 
include personal history, heritage, identity and cultural tradition. 
These are reflective of his own personal familial experiences; his 
extended family fled Cuba and immigrated to the U.S., not long 
after Castro came to power. His works are also powerful and 
engaging contemplations on displacement and alienation. Learn 
more: anthonygoicoleastudio.com/. 

WINDGATE FOUNDATION 
ARTIST IN RESIDENCE  
ANTHONY GOICOLEA

The Kennesaw State University School of 
Art and Design was thrilled to host Anthony 
Goicolea as our Windgate Foundation Artist 
in Residence for the Spring semester, 2022.

Anthony shared with our students the 
perspective of an artist who works in a 
multidisciplinary approach, relying on 
different media to inform the variety of 
work he creates. From photography, to 
printmaking, to drawing and painting, his 
work is multivalent, and he shared with 
students how media and materials require 
adjustments to the decisions he makes in 
visual problem-solving.

Our students learned a great deal from 
him; he was gracious and always in good 
humor. We were inspired and captivated, 
and very grateful.

Geo Sipp 
Director, School of Art and Design 
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